
  

From: Bobby Whipple <personal1709@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 5:23 PM 
To: Pierce, David <David.Pierce@marionfl.org> 
Subject: Re: Advisory Board Resignation 

 

CAUTION: THIS MESSAGE IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links, open attachments, or share any 
information unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report suspicious emails 
using the "Phish Alert" button in Outlook or contact the Helpdesk. 

 

Will do. Mr. Pierce and board members,please accept this email as my resignation from the recreation of 
Marion Oaks. I do hope that service and ideas continue to improve as the community grows. 

 

Thanks,Bobby Whipple Sr. 

 

On Mon, Aug 11, 2025 at 10:16 AM Pierce, David <David.Pierce@marionfl.org> wrote: 

Good Morning Bobby, 

                                         I did not receive your resignation letter from the Advisory Board. Please resend at your 
earliest convenience. 

  

Thanks Dave 
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